
Life and Work – December 31, 2023 
 
The Autism Society of NL thanks St. James for the use of the auditorium for our 
community meal on December 25th. Many individuals and families benefitted from 
this event.  Co-operative efforts such as this help us build healthier, stronger 
communities. 
 
We accept the following donations to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp 
Fund: 
* In memory of Bethany from Fred and Pam Earles 
* In memory of Bethany from Theresa Rahal and Horace  
  Noseworthy  
 
We accept the following donation to the Memorial Fund: 
*In memory of David Hapgood from Hal and Winnie Stanley 
 
 
We accept the following donation to the General Protestant Cemetery: 
*In memory of Dave Hapgood from Muriel Cole 
 
We accept the following donation to the General Fund: 
*In memory of Jean and Gilbert Inkpen from Gillian Brown 
 
Memory Tree Donation: 
* In memory of sisters Geraldine Matthews and Louise Hickman, brother Clar Patten and 
parents from Maxine and Tom Rose. 
 
Office Closure Reminder The church office at St. James is closed until the morning of 
Jan 3rd at 8:30AM. 

 


